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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
To: File No. M-1979-158 
 
From: Elliott Russell (DRMS) 
 
Date: November 27, 2018 
 
Re: Citizen Complaint Resolved (CT-01) 
 
 
On August 9, 2018, the Division spoke with Ms. Virginia Stewart who submitted a complaint to the 
DRMS general email inbox on July 12, 2018. The Division also spoke with Mr. David Valdez with 
Colorado City Metropolitan District (Operator). It was Ms. Stewart’s understanding the Operator was 
recently given permission to mine Lot #14, west of the current permit boundary which encompasses Lot 
#15.  The Operator has not applied for an amendment to expand the current permit. The Operator stated 
they also do not intend to apply for an expansion of the permit to Lot #14. The Division informed Ms. 
Stewart of what the current permit allows the Operator to mine (only Lot #15) and that no application to 
expand the mine has been submitted. Ms. Stewart stated she was satisfied and that the compliant could be 
considered resolved.  

http://mining.state.co.us/

	1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
	Denver, Colorado 80203

